
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ellingson, Susan 
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 9:54 AM 
To: Knepp, Eric 
Cc: Clausius, Joe; Clear, Mark; Briski, Kevin; Rutledge, Kay; Romines, Charles; 
Peter Nause; Linell Davis; Percy Mather: Roland Rueckert; Dorrie Sundquist; 
Stark, Sandy; email redacted; Si Widstrand; Briana Frank 
 
Subject: Support for Glenway Woods and Glenwood Children's Park 
 
To the Habitat Stewardship Subcommittee and the Board of Parks Commissioners: 
 
You will review plans for Glenway Woods and the Glenwood Children's Park.  I 
support both these plans and urge you to adopt them. 
 
The Children's Park plan was first considered a year ago.  At that time it 
included proposals to remove many large, undesirable trees (especially black 
locust).  Neighbors objected to the extent of the removals.  Since then, the plan 
has been updated with more modest and manageable goals.  We had a neighborhood 
meeting, and everyone there was happy with the new plan. 
 
The work our neighbors have done (as volunteers!) is remarkable.  We owe them 
many thanks for their care of our city. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sue Ellingson 
 


